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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT


Due to unforeseen circumstances related to COVID-19, the AGM scheduled for January 19, 2022 cannot be held in person at this time.  It will be convened and immediately adjourned.   The AGM has been rescheduled and will be held at the Grand-A-View Restaurant, 7 Queens Drive, Montego Bay on Wednesday, February 9, 2022 at 11 a.m.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
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fontanapharmacy.com

12 West Kings House Rd.

34 East Kings House Rd.
Manchester Shopping Centre
Fairview Town Centre
Eight Rivers Town Centre
Beckford Plaza

876-969-8889
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876-955-9119





